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Thank  you so much for the amazing deliverable that the CSF is. NIST continues to show the great things 
our government does for us. 

  

I was under the impression that the first revision of the CSF would include references to the Information 
Security Forum (ISF) Standard of Good Practice (SoGP), but that doesn’t seem to be the case. We and 
other large organizations rely on the SoGP, and the ISF has itself produced a very detailed mapping. I 
would like to see it included, please. 

  

This might seem a trivial point, but it is not. The CSF has seen remarkable buy-in at senior leadership 
levels across industries, and by not including a major, comprehensive standard, it forces security 
practitioners who rely on the SoGP to accommodate other standards that might not be best suited for the 
organizations. 

  

Alan Willcox 

The Vanguard Group 
Enterprise Security and Fraud 
  
“Strategy requires thought; tactics require observation.” 

― Max Euwe 
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